
Materials linked from the March 12, 2020 Faculty Senate agenda. 

Program changes approved by Curriculum Council during 
January and February 2020 

 
• With the new Bachelor of Music currently being proposed to begin Fall 2020, the 

following music education options, as part of the BA and BS in Music, were dropped: 
o Music Education (CPS #107287)  
o Vocal Performance (CPS #107288)  
o Piano Performance (CPS #107289)   
o Instrumental Performance (CPS #107290)  

 
• Fisheries and Wildlife Administration – PSM (CPS #107704)  

Change Graduate Major - the curriculum was reorganized and credits were reallocated 
to more closely match employer needs. 

 
• Language Equity and Educational Policy (CPS #108448) 

Change Graduate Option – increased the number of credits (from 2 to 3) for the ED 607 
Seminar (to reflect the options’ actual course requirements) and added the Elective 
credits for “two additional research methods” courses. Resulted in the Content Specialty 
Total Hours increasing to 21-23 credit hours. 

 
• Agricultural Education (CPS #108447)  

Change Graduate Option – added ED 607 to the option as well as the “two additional 
research methods” courses. Resulted in the Content Specialty Total Hours increasing to 
22-24 credit hours. 
 

• Medical Humanities (CERT) (CPS #108081) 
Change Undergraduate Certificate – updated the curriculum due to changes in courses 
at OSU and based on feedback from students, various faculty and program directors, 
and pre-medical and pre-health professions advisors. 
 

• Design and Innovation Management Undergraduate Major (BS, HBS) 
Change Undergraduate Major – Two courses (DSGN 356 and DSGN 475) were moved 
from required to elective coursework. Both courses are relevant to only a subset of 
students in this major, specifically, outdoor apparel industry and textiles, apparel and 
footwear industry, respectively. 

 
• The College of Business is replacing ACTG 378 (Accounting Information Management) 

with BA 370 (Business Information Systems Overview) as a required course for the 
Finance, Business Information Systems, and Finance majors. Previously, these majors 
took ACTG 378 to satisfy the requirement for an introductory course in Business 
Information Systems in the Business Core while the other business majors took BA 370. 
Over time, the content in these two courses have become similar enough that just one 
course (BA370) satisfies the curricular needs of all business majors.  
o Accountancy Undergraduate Major (BS, HBS)   
o Business Information Systems Undergraduate Major (BA, BS, HBA, HBS)  
o Finance Undergraduate Major (BA, BS, HBA, HBS)  
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